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  Message Detail   

2019-20 School Theme “Lives without Limits”
Monday, March 16, 2020
 
Dear Parents,
 
My Media specialist said it best, "It has been amazing to watch everything unfold over the last couple of days. It reminds me of a clip from the Apollo 13 movie where in the middle of what could have been a disaster, one man says to another that this could be the worst disaster NASA has ever seen. The flight
director turns to them and says, "With all due respect, sir, I believe this is going to be our finest hour." That is the sentiment that kept coming to me today. Even though we are facing difficulties, I have never been more proud to be part of the Alpine Team. I think this is going to be our finest hour!"
 
What a wonderful statement!  I am so proud to work with so many caring and kind teachers and parents.  Thank you for your support and fantastic suggestions. 
 
My team has been working on updating our Q & A link.  The information is changing rapidly.  What was an answer yesterday may very well be different today.  
 
Please make note of the following:
 
1.  Questions and Answers Link:  
 
2.  Note from Racquel Dastrup -School Lunch and Breakfast Program Update:
 
Thank you for your patience with our lunch staff  today. Please see the attached map that shows the traffic pattern for breakfast/lunch meal pick up location.  
 
At this time students must be in the vehicle to receive their meal.  Please pick up student meals at the schools they attend. We understand if this is not possible, but we will need to have their names and the school they attend for our records.  If changes are made in regards to meal locations, times, etc. we will
update you as soon as possible.
 
Racquel Dastrup
Nutrition Service Manager
Cedar Valley High School
801-610-8825 ext. 721760
rdastrup@alpinedistrict.org
 
2. Chromebook Checkout Process-- Begins Wednesday
 
CVHS will be loaning Chromebooks to students without access to a computer at home.  We ask families to borrow only what is needed. We will not be providing a Chromebook to every student.  CVHS Chromebook pickup will occur by signing up for an available pickup time slot on Wednesday, March 18th thru
the following Signup Genius form: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044EAFA62BA3FE3-cvhs
 
In an effort to limit wait time and close proximity with others, we created this sign up so that everyone has a set time to pick up a device.   Please rest assured that we have enough devices to ensure every family has a Chromebook. We have tried to provide extended hours that will work around any schedule on
Wednesday, but if you have a conflict that will not allow for pickup during the following hours, please contact the school and we will try to accommodate you. 
 
Once you are signed up for an appointment to pick up the Chromebook, please check out the usage policy before you come:  bit.ly/ASDtech
 
Please contact Wendy Snyder Frazier if you have questions: 
801 610-8825 x721759
wfraziersnyder@alpinedistrict.org
 
Thanks again for alI of your sweet emails.  I am proud to work with you!  
 
Courtney Johnson 
Principal CVHS
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